
From: Eisenhauer, John W COL NWP
To: Turaski,  Michael R NWP
Cc: Zinszer, Shawn H NWP; Mahar, James R NWP
Subject: RE: New Meeting: Regulatory Permitting Meeting (UNCLASSIFIED)
Date: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 4:41:00 PM

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

OK.  Standing by.  Thanks.  I truly appreciate the work you guys are doing.

John W. Eisenhauer, P.E.
Colonel, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Commander and District Engineer
Portland District
333 SW 1st Avenue
P.O. Box 2946
Portland, OR 97208

Phone:  503.808.4500  
Fax:  503.808.4505

-----Original Message-----
From: Turaski, Michael R NWP
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 4:21 PM
To: Eisenhauer, John W COL NWP
Cc: Zinszer, Shawn H NWP; Mahar, James R NWP
Subject: RE: New Meeting: Regulatory Permitting Meeting (UNCLASSIFIED)

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

Sir - we'll have an updated in-progress (~90-95%) draft of the memo to you by 1715 today.

v/r

Mike

-----Original Message-----
From: Mahar, James R NWP
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 4:13 PM
To: Eisenhauer, John W COL NWP
Cc: Brice, Kevin J NWP; Turaski, Michael R NWP; Latcu, Misty M NWP; Anderson, Tim G NWP; Zinszer,
Shawn H NWP
Subject: RE: New Meeting: Regulatory Permitting Meeting (UNCLASSIFIED)

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

Colonel Eisenhauer;

Reviewed the draft documentation reference the Coyote Island Permit "requiring" an EIS with Shawn,
Mike and Steve today.   With some minor changes, the document is defensible and will be ready for
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signature as scheduled.  Also discussed the NWD and HQ staff call which took place today -- Shawn and
Mike tell me there is a clear difference between HQ and NWP as to the need for an EA prior to an EIS. 
However, as we are on firm ground, we need not alter our approach which as I understand it -- is
recognized by HQ.

James R. Mahar, P.E.
Chief of Operations
Portland District
james.r.mahar@usace.army.mil 

-----Original Message-----
From: Eisenhauer, John W COL NWP
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 3:59 PM
To: Mahar, James R NWP; Brice, Kevin J NWP; Turaski, Michael R NWP; Latcu, Misty M NWP; Anderson,
Tim G NWP; Gagnon, Steven K NWP
Subject: Fw: New Meeting: Regulatory Permitting Meeting (UNCLASSIFIED)

FYI. 

----- Original Message -----
From: Bonner, Elizabeth A NWP
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 03:56 PM
To: Eisenhauer, John W COL NWP
Cc: Cote, Teresa S NWP; Kelly, Terry L NWP
Subject: New Meeting: Regulatory Permitting Meeting (UNCLASSIFIED)

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

Sir

An invite for a Regulatory Permitting meeting was sent today. It is scheduled for 13 September 2012 at
1300 our time. There is a call in number inside the calendar request, but no details about the meeting
itself.

Organizer: MG Walsh

Other Attendees:
COL Funkhouser
Steven Stockton
Robin Scott

VR,

Elizabeth A. Bonner
Secretary, Executive Office
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Portland District

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
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Caveats: NONE

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE
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